Bertha-Hewitt Elementary
Girls Basketball

Hello Future Bears! It’'s that time of the school year that we start getting into the
gym to play some basketballl We will be looking at having practices on School Nights
after Varsity practices as well as on Saturdays. If you are interested in playing this year
and improving our skills and having fun with your teammates, please fill out the bottom
of this form and return it to school to Mr. Kvam or give it to your teacher and they can
get it to Mr. Kvam!

Like in years past we have a couple tournaments that we have signed up for our
4% 5% and 6™ Graders. In 3rd grade we focus on skill building with our teammates to
improve our overall team play! If you are interested in helping to coach, please reach
out to Mr. Kvam as well. If you need a jersey, please make a note on the form along
with a size. Pricing is subject to change, so knowing how many we need is important.
Thanks for showing interest in Elementary Girls Basketball and get ready to have some
fun this winter! If you have any questions feel free to email me at
steven.kvam@isd786.org or call me at 218-924-3233

— Coach Kvam

Athletes Name: Grade:

Parents Names:

Phone Number:

Email Address:

Need a Jersey: Yes ____ Size (Youth or Adult) NO




